
                               
                                                   
                                         

                                    
                                           

 
                           
                                               
           
                   
                                   
 

 
   

 

neighbourhood plans 

From: Brian Chudley 
Sent: 02 December 2017 16:50 
To: Barnby, Jane 
Cc: neighbourhood plans 
Subject: Regarding Clennon valley and the possible loss of it as a desiginated green space. 

I would like to object to any plans to alter the status of this green space.
 
We need Clennon Valley as an open space for all to enjoy. I have walked it for 40 years. It is used a space for people
 
to walk , play , appreciate the beauty and tranquillity of this unique area, it abounds with wildlife. I for one
 
appreciate the peace and quiet of this area ( no traffic noise), as do lots of other people.
 
The new path put in by volunteers mean that the lakes can be accessed by all including the disabled and mums with
 
pushchairs.
 
We have already lost a large portion of this area to the Velopark !!!
 
It is used by a vast range of people for sports, rugby, park runs, football , rounders and those just wanting to kick a
 
ball or run around and enjoy.
 
You don't need any money to enjoy the open spaces.
 
So I would like you to support the area of Clennon valley to become a designated green space.
 

regards
 
Ann Chudley
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